

## **Milton Community Resource Centre**

410 Bronte Street South, Milton

mcrc.on.ca

May 4th, 2022

Dear MCRC Families,

As you know, MCRC has carefully been reviewing all protocols to determine when and how changes to our COVID-19 protocols should be made with the safety and wellbeing of children, families, and staff at front of mind. We continue to revisit and reassess our COVID-19 protocols on a monthly basis and will provide regular communications as we update our procedures accordingly.

We have determined that we will be continuing with current protocols until June 1, 2022.

For a full explanation of current protocols, please review our communication from March 31st, 2022.

Sincerely, MCRC

